Senior Prom Breakfast Cookie Walk at The PTA Holiday Boutique

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are pleased to announce the Holiday Boutique and Cookie Walk will be hosted at the Rocky Point Middle School on <u>December 9th from 9am -3pm</u>. The Cookie Walk was a huge success in previous years because of the fabulous response we had from you. Your donations were delicious, and this year funds raised will go to the Senior After Prom Breakfast.

We are asking for volunteers to donate at least a dozen cookies to help ensure another successful event.

Your donation should be delivered to the Rocky Point Middle School on **December 8th 5pm-8pm**. If you are unavailable during this time frame, contact us and other arrangements can be made. Please place your cookies or baked goods on a disposable plate/container, labeled with type. We will not guarantee any cookies/baked goods are without food allergens at the sale, so it's unnecessary to list ingredients.

Thank you so much for your support and we look forward to seeing you at the Holiday Boutique and Cookie Walk!

l am available to volunteer for the Coo (Volunteering not required to donate)	okie Walk on Dec. 9th during the hours of
Email:	Phone #
Name:	
Walk.	
Yes, I would love to donate	_ dozen cookies/ baked goods for the Cookie
teacher by November 30th so we can	plan accordingly.
Please complete and return the bottom portion of this form to your child's teacher/homeroon	
Email: <u>rpseniors24@gmail.com</u> or call: 63	1-816-5485
Kristine Susmin, Stephanie Susskraut and the Senior Prom Breakfast Committee	

Paid for and distributed by the After Prom Breakfast Committee